
 

 
 

April 6, 2023 
 

Simple Assault  
Nebraska Hall – 3700 Nebraska Ave, N.W. Washington D.C. 

 
The American University Police Department (AUPD) was notified at 5:02pm that an unknown male 
subject made physical contact with a female resident of Nebraska Hall at approximately 4:57pm. The 
male subject departed Nebraska Hall at 4:59pm.     
 
 

 
 
 

If you would like a copy of this alert, please visit: http://www.american.edu/police/crime-alerts.cfm 
 

 

If you have information relating to this incident, or witness suspicious activity, please call the 
Department of Public Safety at (202) 885-3636 or 911 for the Metropolitan Police 
Department.  
 
Safety Tips 

• Be aware of those around you and of your surroundings in general. 

• Do not let anyone follow you into your residence halls or office area, nor admit 
anyone as a guest unless they are your guest. 

• Carry your cell phone and keep it accessible. 

• If you are approached, take note of the person’s appearance, clothing, and anything 
unusual that will help identify the suspect. 

• Be aware of the emergency telephones (yellow boxes on pillars, blue light phone 
towers, and red telephones) located on campus, in building lobbies, elevators and in 
parking lots. 

 
General Tips 

• Program AU Public Safety into your cell phone for emergencies: (202) 885-3636 

• The Department of Public Safety provides escorts, twenty-four hours a day/seven 
days a week, for community members to and front University owned property. To 
arrange an escort, call (202) 885-2527 or use a blue light or red emergency phone. 
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